
Kempshott Infant School 
 

Our ref: EQ/ah/04001   
               15th April 2024 

Dear Parents 
 
Year 1 – Hilliers Arboretum Visit  
 
As part of the Year 1 topic on Fabulous Forests, we have arranged a visit to Hilliers Aboretum 
at Romsey.  The visit is on Friday 17th May 2024. 
 

The children will leave school at approximately 9.00a.m. and return by 3.15p.m. 
 

1. In order to cover the cost of this visit, we would ask for a contribution of £19.30 per 
child. (This price includes £10.67 coach travel and £8.63 entrance / workshop fee). To 
give permission for your child to attend and to make your payment please use the 
Teachers2Parents App or log in to SchoolMoney.  
 

No child will be excluded from the visit because of the parents’ inability to meet the 
full cost.  Contributions, although voluntary, are necessary for this visit to proceed.  If 
you would like to discuss individual circumstances with regards to making a voluntary 
contribution please contact Mrs Potter.  

 
2. Please also complete the Google form: https://forms.gle/X3nLLKN2KsPK9sBu8  

to pre-order your child’s picnic lunch.  If your child wishes to bring their own packed 
lunch please choose this as their preferred option. There will be no charge to you for 
their picnic orders. 

 
Bookings are now open online and will CLOSE on Wednesday 24th April. 
 
Children need to wear trousers or tracksuit bottoms with their school sweatshirt or cardigan.  
Older trousers would be better as the children may get dirty.  They will also need to wear 
suitable shoes for walking in wooded areas and a pair of Wellington boots to change into and 
these should be named and placed in a carrier bag.  
 

If your child is unable to attend due to illness please refer to our Charging and Remission policy 
on our school website.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

E.Quinton 
 

Mrs E Quinton 
Year 1 Team Leader 

https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney%E2%80%8B&source=website&version=20190314
https://forms.gle/X3nLLKN2KsPK9sBu8

